
Benchmark Advance: 
the New K-6 

Language Arts Curriculum

Join us for  an overview of the new K-6
language arts curriculum. This will include

background information regarding the
Benchmark Advance and how this program is
organized to ensure evidence-based literacy

instruction for all K-6 students

Webinar Highlights:
What is evidence-based literacy instruction?
What is The Benchmark Advance and its
cross-curricular units?
Provided scaffolds and supports for students
with disabilities

Join the FCPS Instructional Services Department
and FCPS Office of Special Education Instruction
for this important webinar.

October 8, 2024 6:30-8 p.m.
October 9, 2024 10-11:30 a.m.

Interpretation available

Register Online: https://bit.ly/3N2UDOJ

https://bit.ly/3N2UDOJ

